
From: Leigh Pullen < >  
Sent: Saturday, June 3, 2023 7:43 AM 
To: SouthInfo <SouthInfo@islandstrust.bc.ca> 
Subject: Fwd: Bylaw 122 

 

 

 

 

  
Hello 

Judy and Leigh Pullen request the South Pender Island Trustees rescind bylaw 122.  

The trustees were elected to reconsider this law.  

The proponent of this law lost his trusteeship.  

A straw poll indicated a broad support for its removal.  

Leighton & Judy Pullen 
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